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UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 

EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN 
 

NOTICE OF BUILDING CLOSURE DUE TO INCLEMENT WEATHER 
ON 

February 22, 2023 at 1:30 pm 
 
 
Please be advised that the Detroit, Flint and Bay City locations of the United 
States Bankruptcy Court for the Eastern District of Michigan will be closed 
to the public at 1:30 pm on February 22, 2023 due to extreme weather 
conditions. All court proceedings will continue as scheduled. 

 
 

 
 
Date: February 22, 2023  Todd M. Stickle 
   Clerk of Court 


